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RED DEVILS

Is your incoming freshman interested in joining
the Hunterdon Central Football team?

Please join us for a special meeting for current 8th grade parents
hosted by the HC Football Booster Club.

We will walk through the process of how to get your athlete and family registered in
order to ensure you receive important dates and info, go over the paperwork and
medical items that are needed for your student to be cleared by the school to

participate, and talk about how to get involved with Booster Club to help make a
difference in the football program!

Tuesday March 8, 2022 at 7pm

Hunterdon Central Regional High School
Cafe 173 (enter by tennis courts)

Come meet the Booster Club board, other football families
and Coach Ransone!

Questions? Please contact Nicole Sanchez (ns3826124@gmail.com)
or Dana Bivona (dbivona@live.com)
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